
 

 

A BIRD’S EYE VIEW 

 

ATTENTION: PARENTS OF FUTURE 6TH GRADE 

STUDENTS NEW TO FALCON COVE 

Join us for a night filled with Falcon Facts 

Meet your future Principal Steven Carruth, the Assistant Principals, individuals 

from our Guidance Department, ESLS Department, and ELL Department 

Information will include educational topics regarding curriculum, scheduling, 

academic placement, safety, extracurricular activities and school procedures. 

 

Manatee Bay - Monday 2/7/22 @ 6:00 pm 

Everglades – Tuesday 2/8/22 @ 6:00 pm 

Gator Run – Wednesday 2/9/22 @ 6:00 pm 
For more information, please contact 

6th Grade Center (754) 323-3226 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ALL             


